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Additional funding from the government: NFU invites unions for cao 
talks   
 

 

Date 5-11-2021 

 

The cao-delegation of the NFU has invited the unions CNV, FBZ, FNV, LAD and NU’91 to a meeting 

to be held on Thursday, November 11, to discuss the cao for the umcs. On 23 September 2021, the 

Cabinet announced that it was making additional funding available in response to the SER advisory 

report ‘Working for the Care Sector’.  

  

The NFU assumes that all unions will want to contribute ideas about the distribution of the additional 

government funding on behalf of the umc employees. The aim is to realise together a good 

supplement to the cao-agreement. 
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https://www.ser.nl/-/media/ser/downloads/adviezen/2021/arbeidsmarkt-in-zorg.pdf

